
Friday 22rd September
Dear Parents/ Carers,

We have really enjoyed getting to know the children this week through sharing their Chatterboxes. The
children could not wait to share their boxes with us and some of their peers. It was lovely to find out about
what is important to them and see some of the lovely places they have been with their families.

The children enjoyed another fun filled Forest School session this week.

Oak class really enjoyed their first visit to the Library this week. To allow the children a bit longer enjoying our
library the books will be changed fortnightly. Ash class enjoyed a fun filled session of music, singing well
known nursery rhymes and learning a name song.



The children really enjoy using their imagination to build things out of junk modelling. We are always happy to
receive any junk modelling items from home for our craft area, especially empty kitchen rolls, other cardboard
tubes or tubs and small boxes. As you know, we can't use anything that contains nuts.

We have had a few questions about homework. Please only spend very short periods of time attempting the
homework with your child. Little and often is much more successful. Please can we request that you keep your
child’s homework folder at home and only send it back to school once your child has completed their
homework. Many thanks for your cooperation with this.

Please find attached a copy of the weekly timetable which outlines what the children will be covering at school
this week.

Best wishes,
Mrs Webber, Mrs Britton , Mrs Undrell and the Reception Team


